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Mention  
 
Meadville Tribune: DEP: Raccoon Refuse's abandoned garbage transfer station still not cleared 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/dep-raccoon-refuses-abandoned-garbage-transfer-station-
still-not-cleared/article_005c5634-3f6d-11ed-ba2f-2ffafc6eabe4.html 
 
Tri-County Independent: Pike County Recycling Center planned for Milford 
https://www.tricountyindependent.com/story/news/local/2022/09/29/pike-to-restore-county-wide-
recycling-program/69515033007/ 
 
The Almanac: Environmental groups preparing for production at Shell’s cracker plant 
https://thealmanac.net/news/environmental-groups-preparing-for-production-at-shell-s-cracker-
plant/article_3060ad02-2b10-59de-959b-263748a9fe97.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Environmental groups preparing for production at Shell’s cracker plant 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/environmental-groups-preparing-for-production-at-
shell-s-cracker-plant/article_fc6a2fba-3f3a-11ed-81b4-8b958f22f089.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Washington Township: DEP investigating reports of mine subsidence damage  
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/09/washington-township-dep-investigating-reports-of-mine-
subsidence-damage/  
 
Penn State News: EarthTalks: Rob Altenburg to discuss solar policy and politics in Pa. 
https://www.psu.edu/news/earth-and-mineral-sciences/story/earthtalks-rob-altenburg-discuss-solar-
policy-and-politics-pa/   
 
Air 
 
KDKA: Suspect accused of stealing catalytic converters arrested in Philadelphia  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/suspect-accused-of-stealing-catalytic-converters-arrested-
in-philadelphia/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Daily Courier: Penn State awarded grant to help dairy farmers develop climate-smart commodities  
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/local/penn-state-awarded-grant-to-help-dairy-farmers-develop-
climate-smart-commodities/article_492fea14-3f87-11ed-8cd5-5b39995c449b.html   
 
Daily Courier: Adding carbon to soil impacts cover crops  
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/local/adding-carbon-to-soil-impacts-cover-crops/article_706ccd84-
3ec1-11ed-b8df-ef75adcbe2ae.html 
 
USA Today/Beaver County Times: Climate change is here. These New Yorkers are focused on solutions 
https://www.timesonline.com/in-depth/opinion/2022/09/29/ways-to-fight-climate-change-
adirondacks-wild-center/69504363007/  
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PFAS 
 
Centre Daily Times: Benner Township development unconscionable; where is the outrage? (LTE) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-
editor/article266486296.html?ac_cid=DM704431&ac_bid=984387144  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Times Observer: Panel talks trees, waterways 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/09/panel-talks-trees-waterways/ 
 
exploreClarion: 6th Annual ‘Walk in Penn’s Woods’ Kicks Off on October 2 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2022/09/29/6th-annual-walk-in-penns-woods-kicks-off-on-october-2/ 
 
Erie Times: Steelhead fishing will draw big crowds to Pennsylvania's Lake Erie tributaries this fall 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/09/29/steelhead-fishing-erie-pa-walnut-elk-
twenty-mile-creek/69519148007/ 
 
Pennlive: Pa. Fish and Boat Commission backs off tighter regulations on stocking fish 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/09/pa-fish-and-boat-commission-backs-off-tighter-regulations-on-
stocking-fish.html 
 
Allegheny Front: How the fungi beneath our feet help decide the trees overhead  
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-mycorrhizal-fungi-beneath-our-feet-helps-decide-the-trees-
overhead/  
 
Mon Valley Independent: Elizabeth getting $250K for riverfront walking trail  
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/09/elizabeth-getting-250k-for-riverfront-walking-trail/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Aspinwall Riverfront Park lands $4.7M from Allegheny County to expand trail 
network  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/28/aspinwall-riverfront-park-trails-allegheny-
county.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Our Towns: North Country Trail weaves a connection through Beaver County 
https://www.timesonline.com/in-depth/news/local/2022/09/29/our-towns-north-country-scenic-trail-
weaves-its-wonders-through-beaver-county/65385573007/  
 
Post-Gazette: Enhancing history: Allegheny County using $9.2 million to build trails, spur development at 
Carrie Furnace 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/09/28/carrie-furnace-development-rivers-of-
steel-allegheny-county-trail-projects-ridc/stories/202209280122 
 
Drought 
 
Standard Speaker: Water conservation efforts yielding results for Hazleton City Authority 
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https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/water-conservation-efforts-yielding-results-for-hazleton-city-
authority/article_96c8aca3-1f0f-51b9-bb17-49c0330ed1de.html 
 
Energy  
 
Clarion News: Oberlander: �makes no sense' to follow California 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_6e8311ba-67bc-513c-ab50-
51ff953f4cd6.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Energy en route: Wind turbine parts cross area 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/09/energy-en-route-wind-turbine-parts-cross-
area/ 
 
WESA: As demand for clean energy grows, Duquesne Light bankrolls new Armstrong County solar farm  
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-09-28/as-demand-for-clean-energy-grows-duquesne-
light-bankrolls-new-armstrong-county-solar-farm  
 
AP: States get final OK to build highway EV charging network  
https://apnews.com/article/technology-electric-vehicles-climate-and-environment-government-politics-
b30c3212fff606f0c9b7e3d2ab8ebb41  
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: People of color are as interested in buying electric cars as White consumers – 
the biggest obstacle is access to charging  
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2022/09/28/people-of-color-are-as-interested-in-buying-electric-
cars-as-white-consumers-the-biggest-obstacle-is-access-to-charging/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Another hydrogen coalition — this one in West Virginia — launches to chase federal 
funding  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/09/28/another-hydrogen-coalition-west-
virginia-federal-funding-natural-gas-research-carbon-capture-sequestration-hub-
arch2/stories/202209280113 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Utility grade solar farm planned for Nippenose Township 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/09/utility-grade-solar-farm-planned-for-nippenose-
township/  
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Hatfield plant demolition postponed  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/hatfield-plant-demolition-postponed/article_4d29ba07-
9026-5a5b-a059-e311673b0f04.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Haunted Mine offers hair-raising scares at abandoned Fawn site  
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/haunted-mine-offers-hair-raising-scares-at-abandoned-
fawn-site/ 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
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Lancaster Farming: Avian Influenza Outbreaks Trend Up in September 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/poultry/avian-influenza-outbreaks-trend-up-in-
september/article_f6fc7330-3f4e-11ed-a5c2-db5acd731054.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: ARG sets nighttime fire training Friday 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/arg-sets-nighttime-fire-training-friday/article_a7ba8a35-6fb3-
567c-8f39-d404db380704.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shale conference forwards solutions amid energy crisis  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/28/marcellus-shale-coalition-erie.html  
 
AP: Biden to oil industry: Don’t raise prices due to hurricane  
https://apnews.com/article/biden-hurricanes-prices-climate-and-environment-government-politics-
faea9462db5b6cfb17d9e78b1b0738b7  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: MVP says permitting reform's failure doesn't change pipeline's pathway 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/28/mountain-valley-pipeline-manchin-
permitting.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT, others announce Appalachian hydrogen hub 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/28/eqt-others-announce-appalachian-
hydrogen-hub.html 
 
Vector Management  
 
Gettysburg Times: Spotted lanternflies invade Adams 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_bb2d05da-ed4a-5602-8d89-d6d66ae4fb41.html 
 
FOX43: Spotted lanternflies can't survive the cold, but their eggs can 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/spotted-lanternflies-cant-survive-cold-eggs-can-
pennsylvania/521-62b9f288-dbbf-4f4b-a5d4-b276d4e1e599 
 
KDKA: Allegheny County reports 2nd human West Nile virus case  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/second-allegheny-county-resident-human-west-nile-virus-
case/  
 
Renovo Record: PGC: Bird Hunters reminded to take HPAI precautions 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/87239  
 
Waste 
 
 Central Penn Business Journal: York County Solid Waste Authority’s new budget raises tipping fee  
https://www.cpbj.com/york-county-solid-waste-authoritys-new-budget-raises-tipping-fee/ 
 
Renovo Record: Sustainable Resource Facility construction well underway at Nicholas Meat 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/87274  
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Penn State News: Scientists improve process for turning hard-to-recycle plastic waste into fuel 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/scientists-improve-process-turning-hard-recycle-plastic-
waste-fuel/  
 
Water 
 
LehighValley Live: The Lehigh River watershed had more toxic pollution than almost anywhere else in 
the country, report finds 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lehigh-river-pollution-20220928-
sx5byui3lbekboewj6rdkovi3e-story.html 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford Water Authority asking for time extension on lead project 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-water-authority-asking-for-time-extension-on-lead-
project/article_49edca93-f37a-5128-b116-522cc9ee3929.html 
 
Erie Times: Erie sets record for rainfall; flooding reported; 2 rescued from creek 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2022/09/28/erie-pa-sets-rainfall-record-for-sept-27-reports-
flooded-roads-creeks/69523245007/ 
 
Bradford Era: More improvements at Marilla discussed at Water Authority meeting 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/more-improvements-at-marilla-discussed-at-water-authority-
meeting/article_dc00c59f-cae9-5ae1-923e-aded5e0ba348.html 
 
Courier Times: With sale off table, Bucks County Water and Sewer Authority preps for $210M in repairs, 
rate hikes 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2022/09/28/bucks-county-water-and-sewer-
authority-rejects-aqua-purchase-proposal/69524054007/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Water cost assistance available 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/09/water-cost-assistance-available/ 
 
CBS21:  Raw sewage in Susquehanna River creates concerns for residents 
https://local21news.com/news/local/raw-sewage-in-susquehanna-river-creates-concerns-for-residents# 
 
Environmental Health News: Chemicals linked to birth defects are being dumped in Pittsburgh’s rivers: 
Report 
https://www.ehn.org/water-contamination-chemicals-2658354078.html  
 
Gazette 2.0: Neville Island | New Neville park would grant river access  
https://www.gazette20.com/post/neville-island-new-neville-park-would-grant-river-access  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Grease: A filthy problem 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/grease-a-filthy-problem/article_00ca712f-a376-5f03-
9b02-5406ee76dbcb.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Officials urge preparedness, insurance coverage in wake of Westmoreland flooding  
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https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/scientists-improve-process-turning-hard-recycle-plastic-waste-fuel/
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lehigh-river-pollution-20220928-sx5byui3lbekboewj6rdkovi3e-story.html
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lehigh-river-pollution-20220928-sx5byui3lbekboewj6rdkovi3e-story.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-water-authority-asking-for-time-extension-on-lead-project/article_49edca93-f37a-5128-b116-522cc9ee3929.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-water-authority-asking-for-time-extension-on-lead-project/article_49edca93-f37a-5128-b116-522cc9ee3929.html
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2022/09/28/erie-pa-sets-rainfall-record-for-sept-27-reports-flooded-roads-creeks/69523245007/
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2022/09/28/erie-pa-sets-rainfall-record-for-sept-27-reports-flooded-roads-creeks/69523245007/
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/more-improvements-at-marilla-discussed-at-water-authority-meeting/article_dc00c59f-cae9-5ae1-923e-aded5e0ba348.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/more-improvements-at-marilla-discussed-at-water-authority-meeting/article_dc00c59f-cae9-5ae1-923e-aded5e0ba348.html
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2022/09/28/bucks-county-water-and-sewer-authority-rejects-aqua-purchase-proposal/69524054007/
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2022/09/28/bucks-county-water-and-sewer-authority-rejects-aqua-purchase-proposal/69524054007/
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/09/water-cost-assistance-available/
https://local21news.com/news/local/raw-sewage-in-susquehanna-river-creates-concerns-for-residents
https://www.ehn.org/water-contamination-chemicals-2658354078.html
https://www.gazette20.com/post/neville-island-new-neville-park-would-grant-river-access
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/grease-a-filthy-problem/article_00ca712f-a376-5f03-9b02-5406ee76dbcb.html
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/grease-a-filthy-problem/article_00ca712f-a376-5f03-9b02-5406ee76dbcb.html


https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/officials-urge-preparedness-insurance-coverage-in-wake-of-
westmoreland-flooding/ 
 
Daily American: Grant award a hopeful start to resolving Boswell Borough's flooding issues  
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2022/09/29/boswell-borough-receives-205k-grant-
for-storm-water-system-upgrades/69524372007/ 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Lawrenceville Borough holds special meeting; Sunshine Act invoked 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/local/lawrenceville-borough-holds-special-
meeting-sunshine-act-invoked/article_712676a2-3f58-11ed-bf82-0bf3e329e592.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Mill Hall discusses sewer issues near CMMS 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/09/mh-discusses-sewer-issues-near-cmms/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Manufacturer brings its electric tractors to central Pa. 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/09/manufacturer-brings-its-electric-tractors-to-central-pa.html 
 
KDKA: Environmental groups preparing for production at Shell's cracker plant  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/environmental-groups-preparing-for-production-at-shells-
cracker-plant/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Wolf administration to hold sustainability summit  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/27/wolf-administration-hold-sustainability-
summit.html  
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